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Fall has started with a bang 
with much needed rain and 
cooler weather, bringing out 
fall flowers.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

High Holidays 

We welcome Rabbi Alan Cohen and 
his lovely wife Linda to South Haven 
once again. We eagerly await the 
High Holiday Services and his 
teachings which will complete a 
wonderful year at FHC. 
 

Seats for the High Holidays are free 

for all members, friends and visitors 

to our town, so let's use them! The 

services are Conservative Egalitarian 

with full participation of ladies and 

men. We will be issuing Aliyahs and 

English reading parts so if you wish to 

participate please contact Lou Price, 

Remey Rubin or leave your number 

on the FHC phone answering machine 

269-637-1603 and we will get back to 

you. Even though the services are 

free we remind you that this is a time 

of year to donate to your Shul and 

insure its future.  See the High 

Holiday schedule on page two. 

 

Thank You 

The reading garden is planted with 
beautiful fall flowers and looks great. 
Thanks Karen and Patti for all the 
time you spend on its upkeep. 

 
Thank you Ricky Rothner for all the 
plastic plates and bowls. They will 
come in handy in the future. 
 
Thank you Bob Abel for sponsoring 
the final Kiddush. It was over the top! 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Happy 93rd birthday to Bea 

Warshawsky.  We hope you 

enjoyed your cake and ice cream 

from Joe and Lynda. 

Happy first birthday to Char 

Klein’s third great grandson,  

Nachas! 

Happy birthday to Barry 

Fidelman--may there be many 

more! 

Happy 90th birthday to Bea 

Kraus.  Thank you Bea, for your 

continued contributions from 

the proceeds of your book sales. 

 
 

Thinking of you 
 
We wish Ira Kaufman a 
speedy recovery following his 

surgery. 

 

Regrets 

It is with regret that we 
announce the passing of Barbara 
Adler. Barb was a past board 
member of the FHC and city 
council person for the City of 
South Haven. 
Barb will be missed and  our 
condolences go out to the Adler 
and Moret families. 
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High Holiday Schedule 

 

Wednesday Evening, (9/20/17)—Erev Rosh Hashanah—8 PM (service will conclude at 

approximately 9 PM) 

 

Thursday Morning, (9/21/17)—First Day of Rosh Hashanah—9:30 AM (Service will 

conclude about 12:45—all times other than starting are approximate) 

    Shaharit at 9:30 

    Torah Service at 10:15 

    Sermon at 11 

    Musaf at 11:30 

 

    Tashlikh—at Clock Tower—4:30 PM 

    Minhah & Maariv at Synagogue—6 PM 

 

Friday Morning (9/22/17)—Second Day of Rosh Hashanah—9:30 AM 

    Same times as first day 

 

Saturday Morning, (9/23/17)—Shabbat Shuvah—10 AM 

 

 

Friday Evening, (9/29/17)—Kol Nidre— 7 PM (service will conclude at approximately 8:45) 

 

Saturday Morning, (9/30/17)—Yom Kippur—10 AM (break will occur at approximately 

2:30) 

    Shaharit—10 

    Torah Service—10:45 

    Sermon—11:30 

    Yizkor—Noon 

    Musaf—12:30 

    Break from 2:30 to 5:30 

    Study Session from 3:30 to 4:45 

    Minhah at 5:30 

    Neilah at 6:45 

    Maariv at 7:50 

    Shofar Blowing at 8 PM 

                                                                                      

 

 

 



We want to thank the families that have made generous donations 

since the New Year.  Without you we would not survive: 

 

Robert and Ann Abel 

Ted Abel 

Becker Dental 

Miles and Helene Beermann 

Alvin and Rita Block 

Arlene Bookbinder 

Philip Bronstein 

Alan and Linda Cohen 

Jerry and Barbara Cook 

Steve and Debbie Ehrlich 

Marshall and JoAnn Eisenberg  

Kent and Deborah Fisher 

Jerry and Cookie Fleischman 

Robert and Louise Gerber 

Murry and Lois Gorchow 

Marcus and Andrea Gottlieb 

Barbara Haislip 

Jerrold and Trudy Hobfoll 

Don and Carole Hodgman 

Arnie and Krys Kamen 

Charles and Darlene Kamine 

David and Renee Kaplan 

Sylvia Kaplan 

Charlene Klein 

David and Bethany Kramer 

David Lerner and Sharona Shaprio 

Rabbi Robert Marx 

Kenneth and Myrna Matthew 

Donald and Sandy McGuire 

Jon Milan

Jewish Communal Fund 

Ella Modell 

Jerry Morgan 

Stephen and Susan Neumer 

Mr. and Mrs. Seymour Padnos 

Lou Price 

Michael and Richonda Radom 

Barbara Render 

Tony and Karen Riffer-Reinert 

Dan and Jordana Rosen 

Harold Rosenson 

David Ronin 

Charles Rosenbaum/Mona Meadows 

Eric and Gale Rothner 

Remey and Julie Rubin 

Sanford and Susan Schulman 

Carl and Lois Schwartz 

Jack and Myrna Shapiro 

Judith Sklar 

Joe and Chavie Steinfeld 

Irving Stenn 

Joseph and Midge Stulberg 

Arlene Tolen 

Steve and Karen Tolen 

Margery VerBeek 

Hy and Shelley Warshawsky 

Freya Weberman 

Joshua and Pamela Weiner 

Claude and Robinn Steiner-Williams 

Lenore Wineberg 

Sherwin and Sheri Zuckerma

 


